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From: "Robin Dunkin" <dunkin@biclogy.ucsc.edu> -

To: "docket@energy.state.ca.us" <docket@energy.state.ca.us> D 0 C KET
Date: 1/27/2008 10:13 PM TD’l
Subject: Comment About PCTs, Docket # 08-DR-1 Ol- B5

Hello, DATE 92 T 2008

| am writing to comment on the proposal to include PCT's in new buildings in QECD., M2 B 2008 |
the state of California. While | fully support efforts to reduce energy -

usage, develop ecological friendly energy practices, and include higher
efficiency standards | cannot support a proposal that undermines a private
citizen's control over their privately owned property, personal environment,
and personal security. In my mind, this is a slippery slope that threatens
the integrity of a free democracy and | do not believe that it is

overstating the issue to suggest that such technology would only add to the
many other technelogies that currently infringe upon our personal liberties.

Thank you for your time.,

Sincerely,
Robin Dunkin

Robin Dunkin

Ph.D. Candidate

U.C. Santa Cruz

100 Shaffer Road
Santa Cruz, CA 95060



